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Scouts Are Thriving.

PACK 12 facebook.com/Pack12BSA/ JOIN TODAY!



We held the amazing Pack 12 Derby

Car Racing Event on April 4, 2021

at Wills Park. We had more than 28

participating Derby Cars of various

designs. After many tense moments

and a lot of loud cheering, the car

that was made by Wolf Ibrahim

came into first place. It is not too

early to plan for next year’s race.

We had our Spring Campout in

april 2021 and it was as fun as it

could have been. Of course it was

rainy and some of the scouts had

their tents flooded, but everyday

is a great day for scouting.

The Cub Scouts participated in

a Food Drive for the Needy.

The Cub Scouts packaged the items and handed the boxes

with help from Troops 12 to the needy families. The Scout is

KIND!
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